

Welcome to **VICTORIA PRIMARY SCHOOL**



December 2023



Thank you to everyone that supported and attended the Christmas Fair- we raised a whopping £400 for school funds.

We won an award!

In case you haven't seen, we have recently won 'Primary School Of The Year' Award in NOVA Transformational Awards 2023. This is thanks to the hard work and kindness of everyone involved in the school, including parents!



We are featuring on BBC Radio 4!

As part of the Christmas Specials on The Today Programme, we feature with Jason Arday-Cambridge's Youngest Black Professor. We air on the 30th December, more information will be shared via Instagram.



A message from Miss Froggatt

A big congratulations to the pupils who have earned the following awards:

- 1. Work Hard
 - 2. Be Kind
- 3. Be Scholarly
- 4. 100% attendance

We hope that Santa won't be too busy and can help deliver the awards on Monday 11th December.

And finally, we all wish you and your families a peaceful winter break. For those of you who celebrate it, we wish you a Merry Christmas and for those expecting a visit, we hope that you're on the nice list!

Looking forward to seeing you all on the 8th January



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

WE NEED YOU!

We are always looking for volunteers to help in school. Would you enjoy listening to children read? Would you love to go on a school trip (we pay for you)? Do you do an interesting job that you can tell the children about? Interested in Governance? Please let us know, we